MEMO

Date: 4-13-17

To: Dan Koski

From: Chad Scheinoha

Re: Justification for WS-17-21 Contract award recommendation

After careful consideration and consultation with MCTA and The City Attorney [ will
recommend awarding this contract to Sport Court Wisconsin. Sport Court Wisconsin was the
second lowest bidder, but lowest qualified bidder. Flex Court, which was the lowest bidder, did
not meet section 4b under Description of Work of the specification. The city specified a tile that
is 12" x 12” x 5/8" (30.48cm x 30.48cm x 15.8mm). Flex Court bid the project with a smaller tile and
could not provide tile to meet the specification.

Chad Scheinoha ﬂ
Operations Division Manager /k
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